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Message from the Chair of the NoRME board 

I was appointed as the new Chair of the NoRME board at NORMA14 in 
Turku. I want to continue the good job of the former Chairs of NoRME 
and NoGSME, and therefore I invite everybody to send me notifications 
and information of general concern for NOMAD's audience. I shall do 
my best, then, to collect and present information in the Nordic News 
column, starting in the second issue of NOMAD 2015.

Kind regards, 

Mette Andresen
Associate professor, Department of Mathematics, University of Bergen.

mette.andresen@math.uib.no
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